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AVIATION SERVICE DOCUMENT NOTIFICATION

TO: G1000® Flight Deck Owner and Operators
DATE: March 5, 2024
SUBJECT: G1000 System ID Tool

______________________________________________
COMPLIANCE
Recommended: Compliance with Service Bulletin 0736 is recommended before March 12, 2024. Failure to 
do so will result in loss of aviation databases.

PURPOSE
Garmin has identified an error associated with G1000 system software upgrades that sometimes results in 
an invalid System ID.  An invalid System ID can be identified as either being “00000000” or “20000000”.  
The G1000 System ID can be verified on the AUX-System Status Page (Figure 1).

NOTE
The G1000 System ID is only displayed on GDU’s with GDU software version 6.00 or later.

Figure 1 Example AUX – System Status Page

System ID
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PRODUCTS AFFECTED
All GDU 1XXXs with a GDU software version of 7.00 or greater and a System ID of  “00000000” or 
“20000000”.  The G1000 System ID can be verified on the MFD AUX-System Status Page (Figure 1).

WARRANTY INFORMATION
This modification is not warranty reimbursable.


